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The office of the US President has been gaining more and more power. The power of 

war is the most terrible power and recent Presidents have been sending our armed 

forces, including the National Guard, to war zones without the Constitutionally 

mandated Congressional declaration. 

 

SB667 is a step towards addressing Presidential overreach and restoring our balance 

of power.  

I hope you will support SB667 and make it Oregon law. 


